
 

To: President and Members   June 30, 2022 

 of the City Council 

 c/o 409 City Hall 

 

 The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) has reviewed Council Bill #22-0211, 

entitled, “City Employees and Retirees - Healthcare Reform.” The bill’s stated purpose is for the 

establishment of an Employee and Retiree Health Benefits Program for Baltimore City employees; 

defining certain terms; providing for the administration of the Program; establishing membership, 

procedures, and duties for the City Health Insurance Committee; requiring certain reports and the 

provision of certain data; and generally relating to healthcare for City employees, retirees, their 

spouses, and their dependents. 

 

 BCHD takes no position on Council Bill #22-0211 and defers to the Baltimore City 

Department of Human Resources.  
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Health Department 

1001 E. Fayette Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21201 
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22-0211 – City Employees and Retirees - 

Healthcare Reform 

 

NO POSITION 

 


